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GLS / C / 649 - 23                                    CIRCULAR                31 March 2023 
  

Welcome to Academic year 2023-24 

Dear Parents, 

Ramadan Kareem. 

We are delighted to welcome all our students to GLS for the upcoming academic year! 

• The New Academic Session 2023 - 2024 commences on Monday, 3rd April 2023 for all existing students from 

KG2 to Grade 8.  

• All New Admission students of KG1 will report on Tuesday, 4th April 2023 

• All New Admission students of KG2 to Grade 8 will report on Wednesday, 5th April 2023. 

We would like to inform that the last day of Book Sale for Grades KG 1 to Grade 8 in the GLS Primary campus will be 
31st March 2023. Request you to please collect the books today if you have not already done so. 

In accordance with the directive issued by the UAE and Dubai regarding remote working on Fridays during Ramadan, 
we will hold remote learning for all our students on Friday, 14th April 2023, as per the permission received from KHDA. 
Please note that 7th April 2023 is also a Friday during the Holy month, which will be a holiday on account of Good 
Friday.  

We would like to remind you that sending children to school when they are sick will result in the spread of illness 
among students and staff. As a request, please keep your child at home if they are sick. It is best for them to recover 
in the comfort of their own home and will help prevent the spread of illness to others.  
 
Please note that any fee outstanding of the last academic year 2022-23 will result in the Non-promotion of student to 
the next grade.  
 
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as always.  
  

 

                            

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 


